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The housing crisis is an issue of livability and a humanitarian issue that causes undue suffering for
its most vulnerable victims. All Portland must share in the workload of solving this crisis. I am
writing to admonish you to seek equitable development and distribution of homeless
shelter/facility/sites across all of Portland. While I supported doing our part with Hansen and
Blackburn, we have seen the stark impact that has made on the Hazelwood neighborhood and East
Portland. It is imperative that the burden of the housing crisis, which is all Portland’s crisis, be
shared by all of Portland. Respectfully, M. Johnson
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